

For Continuing Fellowship

ROARING 40°S

No. 18 Official Newsletter of Apex 40

MELBOURNE & GIPPSLAND BRANCH

President: Owen Ballinger

Secretary: Lorraine Burgess

842 1882

(Home)

848 1777 (Home)

374 1555

(Business)

Correspondence:

16 Bullen Street, East Doncaster. 3109.

Next Dinner:

Thursday, 27th March, 1980.

Place:

Central Hotel, Princes Highway, Beaconsfield-

Time:

Social Drink 7 p.m. Dinner 7-30 p.m.

Contact:

Sec. Lorraine by Tuesday, 25th if you wish

to attend this dinner.

Last Dinner: It was very nice to welcome Kelvin and Bunny Prior to our dinner. The only nights left open to us to meet at Beaconsfield from now on are Tuesday's and Thursday's, it was voted on at the dinner and it was unanimously voted to go there on Thursday's.

Rort: By now your Registrations should be in for the weekend of a lifetime, however if there is anyone wanting to go, I am sure late registrations would be accepted.

Moomba Weekend: What a terrific weekend we had at Ley and Shirley Garretts', thanks to you both for putting up with us. The next fines session should do very well from this weekend.

Airforce Club: In the last dinner notice I forgot to thank Alan and Mar.j Flaherty for the night we all enjoyed at the Club, so a belated thanks to you both.

Yours in Apex 40

Lovaine

Roaring 40's is published by Apex 40 to inform members of current events.